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The Sandy Spring Friends Meeting House    Eight Month 30, 2017 

 

 

Mark Barker and Richard Kleinschmidt, co-clerks 

Concord Friends Meeting  

11 Oxbow Pond Road  

Canterbury NH 03224-2043 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

At the Meeting for Worship with a Concern for Business held Seventh Month, 23, 2017, Sandy 

Spring Monthly Meeting of the Religious Society of Friends approved the request of Elizabeth 

Meyer, a beloved member in good standing of our Meeting, for transfer to membership in Concord 

Friends Meeting. 

  

It is with joy for you and sadness for us that we send this transfer. Betsy has been a vibrant part of 

our meeting, and of Baltimore Yearly Meeting, for many years.  She is sorely missed.  You have 

undoubtedly already discovered her spiritual gifts of leadership and centering, among others.  Betsy 

is a former clerk of our meeting (and committees within it) and also a former clerk of Baltimore 

Yearly Meeting, among other service to Friends. 

  

We know she will bring the same deep and abiding presence to the Concord Friends community as 

she shared over the years with Sandy Spring Monthly Meeting, and we commend her to your loving 

care. 

 

 

In friendship, 

 

 

Barbara Platt, clerk 

Membership and Spiritual Care Committee 
 
 

 

 

 


